
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

MS/mr 
 

10 November 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 

 
Christmas Holiday Club – CAST Theatre Trip, Wednesday 20 December 2017 

 
I am writing to inform you of a planned trip for Holiday Club to watch Beauty and the Beast 

at CAST Theatre on Wednesday 20 December. If you would like your child/children to attend 
this outing, please complete and return the reply slip below. A deposit of £10.00 per child will 
be needed to secure a place.  

 
Places are limited so tickets will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. Please return 

your reply slip and deposit by no later than Friday 1 December. The total cost for this day 
will be normal Holiday Club rate, plus the cost of the ticket, totalling £38.00 per child. 
Included in this price is Holiday Club supervision, travel to and from the theatre, theatre 

entrance as well as snacks and refreshments during the performance. 
 

Please note, all Holiday Club staff will be attending this trip, therefore, normal Holiday Club 
arrangements will not be available on this day. Holiday Club will run as normal Monday 18, 
Tuesday 19, Thursday 21 and Friday 22 December and from Tuesday 2 – Friday 5 January.  

 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me on 01302 776300. 

 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 

 
Mrs M Sutton 
Holiday Club Co-ordinator 

 
NB:  Please inform school of any changes to contact details/medical 

conditions/allergies etc., prior to the visit 
              
FAO: Mrs M Sutton – Holiday Club Theatre Trip, Wednesday 20 December 

 
Child’s Name: ____________________________  Age: ___________ 

 
I would like my child to attend the Holiday Club trip to see Beauty and the Beast at CAST 
theatre on Wednesday 20 December. I understand that the total cost of the day is £38.00 

and enclose a deposit of £10.00.  
 

 
Parent/Guardian Signature: _____________________  Date: __________ 

 
 


